NOTICE OF CONSOLIDATION OF THE DISTRICT AND
BANKRUPTCY COURTS’ PUBLIC INTAKE COUNTERS

Effective Thursday, October 17, 2019, the public intake counters for the U.S. District
Court and the U.S. Bankruptcy Court will be consolidated on the 2™ floor of the
United States Post Office and Courthouse in Burlington. As the Rutland divisional
office was consolidated in 2018, this Burlington implementation completes the
final step in realizing the overall consolidation plan enacted on May 15, 2017.

The District of Vermont is proud to be one of six consolidated districts within the
Judiciary. The consolidation of the two court units into one cohesive organization
will contain costs, maximize the use of available resources, and ensure cross-
training for all court personnel.

The District of Vermont is committed to becoming a model of small court efficiency
for the entire federal Judiciary. Our consolidated court remains committed to our
mission of providing the highest degree of courteous and professional service to
the bar and the public whom we serve.



